Bailez, Heather

From: Matt and Kirsten Polman

Sent: Friday, October 3, 2025 8:14 AM
To: Bailey, Heather

Subject: 633 E johnson st plaque

You don't often get email from polmanhome@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hi Heather,

We received your letter regarding the plaque for 633 E Johnson St. Everything looks good including the
location.

Let me know if you have any other questions.

Thank you!
Kirsten





